
To Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
Having lived in Oregon all my life and worked in downtown Portland for over 30 years, I value the 
natural environment as well as the people who live here. 
 
As an Oregon State University Engineering graduate and Systems Scientist, the benefits of this project 
for a few people, does not outweigh the harm to many US citizens. Portland should not enable other 
countries to burn fossil fuels and have the emissions cross back over the Pacific to pollute the air we 
breath, and change our climate over time. 
 
Portland should not approve building a propane (LPG) export terminal at the Port of Portland’s Rivergate 
Terminal on the Columbia River opposite West Hayden Island. 
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